ADDENDUM TWO PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE UPDATE
Date:

September 11, 2018


To:

All Bidders 

From:

Annette Walton/Jennifer Eloge, Buyers
AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau
RE:

Addendum for Request for Proposal Number 5915 Z1 to be opened October 2, 2018, at 2:00 P.M. Central Time.

A. PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE 
A pre-proposal conference will be held per the Schedule of Events.  Attendance at the pre-proposal conference is optional.  Bidders will have an opportunity to ask questions at the conference to assist in the clarification and understanding of the RFP requirements.  Questions that have a material impact on the RFP or process, and questions that are relevant to all bidders, will be answered in writing and posted at http://das.nebraska.gov/materiel/purchasing.html.  An answer must be posted to be binding on the State.  The State will attempt to provide verbal answers to questions that do not impact the RFP or process, and are only of interest to an individual bidder during the conference. If a bidder feels it necessary to have a binding answer to a question that was answered verbally, the question should be submitted in writing per the Schedule of Events. 
B. NOTICE OF INTENT TO ATTEND OPTIONAL PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE 

Bidders should notify the POC of their intent to attend by submitting a "Notification of Intent to Attend the Pre-Proposal Conference Form" (see Form B) by hand-delivery, U.S. Mail, or email at as.materielpurchasing@nebraska.gov
Alternate method of joining conference via telephone: Dial 1 (888) 820-1398 Attendee code: 5582059#
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